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Chairman Vitale, Vice Chairman Kick, Rankihg Member Denson and Members of the
Committee, please support House Bill 401 (Reineke Referendum).

It is inappropriate that wind companies are allowed to hide the information of the turbine
safety manuals. Other states require disclosure of this information. What are the companies ‘
trying to hide? Why is the safety of wind turbines employees more important than the safety of

those who must live with industrial wind turbines?

The safety of Ohio citizens should be a priority! Please demand transparency from the wind
companies seeking to build their projects in Ohio.

Say yes to House Bill 401!

Sincerely,
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